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Student Contacts 

School Aug.  Sept. Oct. Nov.  Dec. Jan YTD 

Minico 3 17 13 8 8 9 58 

Mt. Harrison 0 3 1 8 4 4 20 

West Minico 0 1 1 2 0 0 4 

East Minico 0 6 1 1 0 2 10 

TLC 0 8 0 2 7 4 21 

Paul Elem. 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 

Rupert Elem. 0 0 1 0 0 0 1 

Acequia Elem. 0 0 0 1 0 0 1 

Heyburn Elem.  0 1 0 1 2 3 7 

 
Student Contacts this month include: 

 Contact with student that might require or lead to follow up issues 

 Discussion/Education on Behavior and how it could apply within the law. 

 Warnings, Citations or Arrests 

 

Activities: 

Coming back from Christmas break and through January made a good month and a good start of the year.       

 

For the month of January it has been a continued effort with safety procedures and protocols.  At Minico High 

school, Mr. Aston and I conducted training to the staff on the Standard Response Protocol, the concept of Hall 

Check and practices to better secure the facilities.  Also at the High School, I have been doing research into the 

possibility of a parking permit program to further the efforts of security and safety around the school.   

 

Safety and security is very much a continual thought across the minds of staff working or individuals who are a part 

of the district.  Many of the safety teams that I attend within the district are continuously assessing their practices 

and site security measures to ensure safer schools.   

 

Presentations or Training: 

 Training to Minico High School on Standard Response Protocol 

  Two presentations to East Minico Classes on Sex Respect and Digital Security.  

 

Other Activities: 

 I worked with personnel in the district in preparation to attend training at the Prevention Conference and Idaho 

Threat Assessment Conference.     
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